
   

Morning Worship 

June 5, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Ministry Minute – VBS 

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

 Come, People of the Risen King 

 House of the Lord 

Scripture Reading & Corporate Prayer 

 II Thessalonians 2:13-16 

Songs of Praise 

 The Lord Is My Salvation 

 Complete in Thee 

Message – Pastor Zach Dudenhofer 

 Series: Christianity 101 – Living as Elect Exiles 

 Sermon Title: “We Are Elect” 

 Scripture: I Peter 1:1-2 

Communion 

Song of Praise 

 We Hunger and Thirst 

 

 

 

 

 



Today 9:00a Sunday School 

 10:30a Worship Service 
 

Mon. 6:30 Youth Leaders Meeting 
 

Wed. 5:30 Outreach Committee Meeting 

 7:00 Prayer Meeting | Youth Group 
 

Thu. 6:30 Men’s Bible Study 
 

 

Last Week at Grace: 
AM Worship: 297 Sunday School: 123 

Growth Groups: N/A Wednesday: 75 

Offering:    

General: $6,706  

Benevolence: $88  

Zambia Missions $100 
 

Children’s Care: 
AM Infant:  Roxanne Hillard, Anna McGill 

AM Toddler: Apryl Burtchin, Tammy Moore 

Children’s Church:                      Natalie Frueh, Abigail Miller, April Wilson 

Child Check-in: Susan Karg 

Wednesday:  Lori Marr, Amy McGill, Peggy Yoder 

Next Week:    Sarah Fisher, Natalie Frueh, Lisa Kitchen, Brice & Bethany 

Henry, Julia Wilson, Sarah Fisher 
  

Online Giving 
Scan the QR code or 
visit our Giving page 
at gcwl.church/give 

Find Us on Social Media 

         
@GraceChapelWL 

Media Opt-Out Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish to be 

included in church photos/videos. 



Baptism Class – If you are interested in getting baptized, please sign up in the 
foyer. The next Sunday school class will be on Sunday, June 26th in Room 110. 

Benevolence Offering – The deacons are collecting the June benevolence 
offering this morning. Contributions can be placed in any of the offering boxes. 

Bible Club – Summer Bible Club will begin on Wednesday, June 22nd, until then, 
parents are encouraged to bring their children to the Wednesday night Prayer 
Meeting. There will be a dedicated time of prayer with the kids. 

Bulletin Insert – If you would like a large-print version, please see the office. 

Camp Scholarships – Any child or teen who attends Grace Chapel is eligible for 
a church camp scholarship ($275/person) to Bair Lake, Camp Union, Marmon 
Valley, or Scioto Hills. Forms are available in the office. 

Church App – Visit www.gracechapelwl.org to download our app where you 
can access sermons, weekly bulletins, the church directory, and more! 

Men’s Ministry – Sign up in the foyer if you are interested in either of the 
following events: 1) A guys’ outing to see a Champion City Kings baseball game 
in Springfield on Friday, June 24th. 2) Perseverance of the Saints, a Bible study 
led by Don Moore, Thursdays at 6:30, beginning this Thursday, June 9th.  

Operation Christmas Child – The Item of the month, Toys: foam balls, yo-yos, 
small frisbees, small kites, mini etch-a-sketches, tennis balls, hacky sacks, etc. 

Overflow Room – If you have mask or social distancing concerns, please feel 
free to enjoy today’s service in Chapel Hall, located near the restrooms. 

VBS – All Hands Meeting (ALL volunteers) Sunday, June 12th following the 
morning service. Bring a lunch and plan to stay to decorate if you are able. If 
you have a canopy tent that we can borrow, please bring it to church by 
Wednesday, June 8th. Registration is open; visit the table in the foyer or 
gracechapelwl.org to get your kids signed up! See the bulletin board for a list of 
food items and paper products that are needed. 

Youth Group – Senior High Daytrip | for any teen who completed grades 9-12 
for the 2021-22 school year | zip lining in Hocking Hills | Friday, July 8th. Please 
see a youth leader if you are interested or would like to sign up. SNAC (Sunday 
Night After Church) | Sunday, June 19th at church, 7:00-9:00. 

This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries: 
  6 – Naomi McGill 

  7 – Noah Brandt, Kristy Gantz 

  8 – Barrett Wells, Haley Whitehead 

  9 – John Fisher 

10 – Mike Eckstein, Sarah Fisher, Mary Freyhof 

11 – Jim & Kay Panaggio 

  

http://www.gracechapelwl.org/


Welcome to Grace Chapel! If you are a first-time visitor, we encourage you 

to visit the welcome center in the foyer for information about our church. 

While you’re with us this morning, we want you to know a little about what 

you can expect: 

God-Centered Worship: We strive for a blended approach to worship—

incorporating the best of the older and newer songs. Worship is our 

expression of God’s wonder and glory. During this time, the focus is solely 

on Him. 

Biblical Teaching: We have a deep love of God and His Word. We believe 

that the more we know of God, the more we will experience joy. Studying 

the Bible is one of the main reasons we gather together. 

A Grace-Filled Atmosphere: Grace Chapel is a group of people who love 

God and love others. We want to be a blessing to you. Before and after the 

services are generally times of personal connection and warm conversation. 

We trust you will feel blessed and encouraged while with us. 

Zach Dudenhofer Sr. Pastor  (937) 622-4177 zach@gracechapelwl.org 

Roxanne Hillard Custodian roxanne@gracechapelwl.org  

Lynn Davis Worship Coordinator lynn@gracechapelwl.org 

Rick Hixson Maintenance rick@gracechapelwl.org 

Susan Karg Children’s & Women’s Ministries susan@gracechapelwl.org 

Jaci Miller Administrative Assistant jaci@gracechapelwl.org 

Laura Strickland Administrative Assistant laura@gracechapelwl.org 

Julie Yoder Treasurer treasurer@gracechapelwl.org 

Lance Yoder Tech Director lance@gracechapelwl.org 
 

Office Hours 

Pastor Zach: M-Th, 9:00-3:00 | Office: M-F: 8:00 - 3:00 

500 Linden Street 

West Liberty, OH 43357 

937-465-3736 

gracechapelwl.org 

office@gracechapelwl.org 
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